
 

For Local 8 Members at Low Income Housing Institute 

April 20, 2021 

We hope this email finds you, your family and dear ones well and that you are 
enjoying warmer weather and the sun. Our LIHI contract Letter of Understanding 
with wage schedules for 2021 wages is posted on our website. Our Union 
Contract is also available at our website. 
 
As a reminder, all LIHI Union employees should receive an annual performance 
review at their anniversary date of hire. If you have not received your annual 
performance review within 13 months of your last one, please email your 
supervisor and include Human Resources to schedule your review. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Shelby Mooney or Diane Arnold at 
diane-shelby@opeiu8.org or (206) 441-8880 - ext 115 or Erin Adamson at 
erin@opeiu8.org or (206) 441-8880 - ext 105. 

 
 

 

https://opeiu8.org/Portals/opeiu8/Employer%20Updates%202021/OPEIU%20-%20LIHI%20Letter%20of%20Understanding.pdf?ver=2021-04-20-133358-140
https://opeiu8.org/Portals/opeiu8/CONTRACTS2/LIHI%202019-2021%20rev4.20.21.pdf?ver=2021-04-20-132543-647
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